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Minutes of the 19 February 2008 Special Executive Board Meeting  
 

Commander Nelson called the meeting to order at 8:32 PM with the proper opening ceremonies being 
observed. 
 

Roll Call of Officers                            Present         Excused       Absent 
 

Commander   John Nelson   x 
Past Commander   Joe Salvia     x 
Senior Vive Commander Tony Puente     x 
Junior Vice Commander Todd Herron   x 
Adjutant   Charles Hoobler  x 
Finance Officer  Ron Nevorski   x 
Chaplain   Bob Janoska   x 
Historian   Murray Burley     x 
Sergeant –at-Arms  Skip Davison     x 
Exec. Committee  Bob Godwin   x 
Exec. Committee  Jim Hunter     x 
Exec. Committee  Jack Winder   x 
Exec. Committee Aux  Linda Maxwell    x 
Exec. Committee SAL Mike McDonnell  x 

 
Guests: None 

 

Meeting Minutes: 

 
Commander Nelson reported that there was 1 item on the agenda for this meeting: 
 
 It was discovered after removal of the Clubroom ceiling that there is no sound deadening between 
the floors which will allow sound to travel from the Clubroom to the Hall. The recommended insulation 
would be a spray on foam type of material. The cost is expected to be approximately $2000.00 – 2500.00. 
 
A motion was presented by Chuck Hoobler to allow up to $3000.00 for the added expense of applying 
sound deadening insulation to the ceiling of the Clubroom prior to installation of the new ceiling.  Second 
was Ron Nevorski. The motion was approved by voice vote. 
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There being no more business to come before the Executive Committee the meeting was adjourned at 
8:48 PM with the proper closing ceremonies being observed. 
 
Prepared and submitted by  
Charles L. Hoobler 
 Adjutant. 


